Kenneth Graham - NOAA Federal

From: Kenneth Graham - NOAA Federal

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 6:09 AM

To: Dennis Feltgen

Subject: Fwd: Protect Lives with Accurate NOAA Reports

FYI

----- Forwarded message -----

From: (b)(6) < (b)(6)

Date: Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 3:12 PM

Subject: Protect Lives with Accurate NOAA Reports

To: < kenneth.graham@noaa.gov>

Dear Director Graham,

Given the controversy over Hurricane Dorian's potential impact on Alabama, I am deeply concerned about the safety of American citizens during future storms.

Could you please issue an official statement reassuring the public that NOAA's reports and warnings will be based on expert weather science and will not be altered due to mistakes or opinions of non-experts in the government?

Thank you for protecting the lives of all Americans,

Donna Storey

--

Kenneth Graham, WX4KEG National Hurricane Center www.nhc.noaa.gov